
 

 

 
COVID19 

 

 

The Old Kings Head holds the health, safety & well-being of 
our customers and staff with the up-most importance. 
 
In light of the Government issued advice on Monday 16th 
March, we regretfully inform you that we will be temporarily 
closed until further notice.  
 
We thank you for continued loyalty, cooperation and patience 
at this difficult time and wish you all to be cautious, stay safe 
and follow our  social channels for further updates on our 
reopening and events. 
 
Love Caroline, Carly & the team 

 


